
 

D-Link Corporation  

14420 Myford Road Suite 100 Irvine California United States 92606 

Date:2025/4/21 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR 
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by D-Link Corporation will 
establish a new FCC ID: KA2EC200AAU under D-Link Corporation grantee code for 
purpose of marketing. The original grant to Quectel Wireless Solutions Company 
Limited will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1.The original identification is XMR202112EC200AAU 
2.The original grant date is 12/10/2021 
3.The equipment is electrically identical. Only the FCC ID number is different. 
4.The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. External photographs are included in this application. 
6.The model different is for only marketing requirement. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
 Cover Letter 
 External Photos 
 FCC ID label format and location 
 
Should there be any question, please feel to contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
----------------------------------- 

Abbie Lin  
Deputy Director 


